
ECHO AAC Families
What is ECHO AAC Families:

ECHO AAC Families is a free virtual learning 
opportunity for family members of individuals who 
use augmentative and alternative communication 
(AAC) to come together to learn tips for using and 

supporting AAC through both expert presentations 
and real-life case-based discussions. Plus, you'll 

meet other AAC users and families!

When: ECHO AAC Families will take place on the 
following Wednesdays from 7:00-8:30 PM:
• 4/14: Learning from the Perspectives of AAC 

Users
• 4/28: Teaching Strategies to Support AAC
• 5/12: Implementing AAC in the Home
• 5/26: Implementing AAC in the Community

Where: Zoom 
links will be sent 

out via email 
prior to each 

session.

If interested in 
joining, please 

contact 
aacpartnershipp
rogram@waism

an.wisc.edu.

Who: Live sessions 
will be open to all 
family members of 
individuals who use 
AAC and AAC 
users.

For more information about ECHO AAC, please contact 
aacpartnershipprogram@waisman.wisc.edu and

follow us on Facebook at Waisman Center ECHO AAC!
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